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31 March 2022 

 

ALDWINS HOUSE – SETTLEMENT UPDATE 
 

Promisia Healthcare Limited (NZX:PHL) was scheduled to settle the acquisition of Aldwins House 
today. However, settlement has not yet occurred as some final requirements necessary to draw 
down part of the funding for the purchase price remain outstanding. 

It is anticipated that those requirements will be satisfied on 1 April enabling settlement to occur on 1 
April.  

 

For further information please contact Mr Stephen Underwood, Chairman, on Ph 027 499 3387 
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